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      Newsletter: 15th December 2021 

End of Term 

Thursday 16th December:   

 Christmas lunch   

 Pupils can wear their own clothes to school. If your child (Goldfinch/Swift) is playing in the House 

Rugby tournament, please make sure they are wearing trainers and tracksuit bottoms. The games 

will take place on the playground. 

 FOLS Chocolate lucky dip in each classroom : bring 50p for a go on the chocolate lucky dip 

 

Friday 17th December: 

 School finishes at 1.30 pm 

Merry Christmas! 

As we approach the end of the term, once again our Christmas activities have been somewhat disrupted! 

However, with some flexibility and last minute decisions, we have managed to hold our Christmas con-

cert, take children to the pantomime and have Christmas lunch. Thank you to all the staff and families for 

the supporting this, it has been lovely to see the children enjoying the events.  

Many thanks to FOLS for their work organising the Christmas Trail which was very much enjoyed by 

many and also the Chocolate Tombola and Christmas Hamper raffle. The fundraising from these events 

makes all the difference to what we can provide for the children. With a contribution of £2500 from FOLS, 

we have just purchased three new interactive boards for our new classrooms.  Tescos are keeping the 

‘’Partridge in a Pear Tree’ display up for a while. Go along and see if you can spot your child’s handprint 

on the picture! We will post some photos of the Trail on Dojo this Friday. 

If I don’t see you before the end of term, have a very Merry Christmas and a restful holiday and we will 

see you on Tuesday 4th January. 

 

Building Update  

We had an exciting day yesterday with a crane on site 

lifting the roofing struts into place. We are now getting a 

really good idea of how our new school will look. 

Christmas Hamper Raffle & Christmas Trail 

The draw took place for the Christmas Hamper raffle today and the first 3 

prize winners were: 

1st Mick Duffy 

2nd Janet Florence 

3rd Eileen Carlill 

The winner of the Christmas Trail draw was the Brint family. 

Thank you to everyone that bought tickets, donated prizes, and took part in 

the trail. Please visit the FOLS Facebook page for a full list of winner and  

prizes. 

100 Club 

The winners of the Christmas 

Draw were: 

1st 76 Cath Radford 

2nd 1 Penny Howard 

3rd 34 Mick Duffy 

4th 97 Josh Ridler 


